
From: Myrtle Cooper <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Re: Totnes Town Plan Atmos Inclusion 
 
Hello, 
 
I'm writing to express my support for the inclusion of the Atmos proposal in the 
neighbourhood plan. 
 
The proposed site development by TCDS was a result of years of work with the 
community and I believe represents the majority of our community's wishes for a 
diverse, sustainable, inclusive and exciting site development. 
 
This is such an important opportunity for this town - and something we should and 
can have ownership of locally. 
 
Regards 
 

Myrtle Cooper 


